
 

 

 
 
 

 
AMALGAM SEPARATOR INSPECTION LOG 

 
Collection container is replaced when solids reach the full line or once a year, whichever comes 
first. Amalgam separators should be inspected weekly for drips or leaks.  Any maintenance 
needed or performed should be noted.  Please note the level of sludge accumulation.  Note the 
date you replace the collector box or cartridge and follow manufacturer instructions for recycling 
and obtaining a replacement collector box or cartridge.   
 

FOR SERVICE OR MAINTENANCE CALL 
SHILOH AT 702-250-1287 

                     
Inspection 
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Staff Name 
 

Leaks/Problems? 
 

Sludge Level-Maintenance Performed-Comments 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    



 

 

 


